
         Calton Playgroup News 

During the last few weeks we have fully embraced the great outdoors and exploring 

with our senses through first-hand experiences.  We have been measuring our seedlings, 

have started planting in playgroup’s outdoor area, and enjoyed being in both the allot-

ment and forest area and as you can see from the photos below we got to make a few 

new friends along the way! 

We also had a surprise visit from Reception’s chicks! They were so fluffy and small we  

absolutely loved them and made sure we were all very calm and gentle. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Queen’s Jubilee celebrations will be taking place all day next Friday in school, with 

parents joining the children and staff on the playground on Friday afternoon.  Although 

playgroup will not be there on Friday afternoon we will not miss out on any of the cele-

brations  as we will enjoy plenty of activities throughout the week, such as making and 

eating scones, creating jubilee artwork and crowns and, if the children would like to, 

they are more than welcome to dress up in red, white and blue whenever they come to 

in.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask a member of playgroup’s 

staff. 

All the very best 

Calton Playgroup Team  

 

Donations:  Thank you so much for your donations we really do appreciate them.  

 


